
A GOOD TIME WAS HAD BY ALL

Our meeting Wednesday night was also a social event.
Sixteen members, many bringing family along too,
enjoyed the evening at Dick’s Wings and Grills in St.
Augustine. The appetizers were fantastic, and the
service there was top-notch! What a great time to
spend together in fellowship! Let’s do this again soon!
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JAGUARS AND OUR DISTRICT
6970 JOIN TO FIGHT POLIO

This Wednesday, 9/14 is the deadline for purchasing
tickets to the Jacksonville Jaguars game on November
6. The game celebrates Military Appreciation Day. The
purchase price of your ticket is donated to Rotary for
Polio Plus—except for $15. You can even purchase a
ticket and give it to a Veteran! Michael Flaar is
coordinating the event. Feel free to reach out to him at
mflaar@centralbankfl.com.




THANK YOU for signing up to
volunteer for our annual fundraiser!
We still need more sponsors. Do you

know a business owner? This is a good
way to advertise, and use business

dollars for a good cause! 

What’s on the horizon?

October is Economic and Community
Development Month
November is Rotary Foundation Month
December is Disease Prevention and 

January is Vocational Service Month
February is Peace and Conflict
Prevention/Resolution Month

Here are themes for the next five months from
Rotary International.  Read more at
https://www.rotary.org/en/our-causes.

       Treatment Month
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 Building Public Image

We want to improve our public image—to let everyone know
that the St. Augustine Sunrise Rotary Club is here to serve the
community and have fun too! We’re also working on the
monthly requirements to win a Zone 34 Public Image Citation.
You can participate by hitting LIKE for our Facebook postings
and commenting too! The FB page is:
https://www.facebook.com/staugustinesunriserotary. We also
want to work on our Club website by adding updated pictures.
If you’ve got current photos, please feel free to post these on
our Fb page too. What else helps? Since we’re a service
organization, we need more service activities. Melissa Ryan is
our Service Committee Chairperson. Just let her know when
you hear about opportunities to serve others. When you
volunteer, please send her an email stating the activity, date
and number of hours for which you’ve volunteered.

It’s That Time of the
Month

October 24 is World Polio Day. What can you do? Please post on
social media and encourage people to learn about polio. 
People can donate to ending polio. In fact, the Bill & Melinda
Gates Foundation will match your donation $2 to $1, up to $150
million. You can visit https://www.endpolio.org/resource-
center#brand-center for updated information and videos on Polio,
social media posts, as well as brochures and flyers to hand out at
your work.

Happy September
Birthday!

We’re celebrating your birthday! In addition to
the birthday cupcake on Facebook, we wanted

to commemorate the birthdays of our
members for this month:



9/4-Eric Colon

9/7—Allen Deprey, Danny Page
9/12—Verna Bacon
9/13—Tom LaFon

9/15—Jake Parham
9/23—John Alexander



May you have great health, love and many

more birthdays to come!



YES, WE NEED MORE FEMININE PRODUCT FOR
THE ORGANIZATIONS WE SERVE: THE BETTY
GRIFFIN CENTER, ALPHA OMEGA MIRACLE

HOUSE, PORT IN THE STORM, HUGS ACROSS THE
COUNTY, HOMELESS COALITION. 

HERE’S THE LINK TO OUR AMAZON WISH LIST IF
YOU’D LIKE TO PURCHASE PRODUCT THROUGH
THEM AND HAVE IT SENT DIRECTLY TO ANITA’S:
HTTP://BIT.LY/PERIODPROJECTOFSTAUGUSTINE.
ALLEN DEPREY HAS ALSO OFFERED TO HAVE HIS
OFFICE SERVE AS A DROP-OFF LOCATION IF YOU

WANT TO PURCHASE PRODUCT. HIS OFFICE IS
LOCATED AT: 2180 A1A S #100, ST. AUGUSTINE, FL
32080. YOU CAN ALSO BRING YOUR DONATION

TO OUR WEEKLY MEETING! 

When you see this page on Fb, you’ve found us!

https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center#brand-center
http://bit.ly/PeriodProjectOfStAugustine

